Town of Ludlow — Press Release
May 21, 2021

This weeks’ messages for our community.

Governor Baker and Lt. Governor Polito are lifting all COVID-19 restrictions effective May 29" and will be lifting the
State of Emergency effective June 15™. As of May 29", mask wearing will be an advisory, not a mandate. Itis
recommended that all unvaccinated persons continue to wear a mask in public and masks will still be required on public
transportation. To learn more about vaccinations and to stay up to date, please visit mass.gov/covid.

Town Hall and other municipal buildings will be fully open for business effective June 1*.
The walk-up windows will be closed except under certain circumstances or if you are uncomfortable entering the
building. Please call the department you wish to speak with in order to schedule an outside appointment.

During this reopening and return to pre-pandemic times, please be aware of the many phone and email scams. Be on
guard and do not give anyone your personal information.

Please see the Senior Center newsletter for June’s events. Please call the Senior Center at 583-3564 for more
information

The DPW would like to inform residents that the recycling calendar cards are available for pick up at the DPW Building.

The Ludlow Cultural Council is hosting a public hearing on Monday, May 24 from 6-7 PM via Zoom. Those interested in

attending may register at tinyurl.com/LCCHearing2021.
Written comments can also be provided in advance to LudlowCulturalCouncil@gmail.com.

This will most likely be the last bi-weekly robo call unless there is important information to share with you. It is my hope
these calls have provided you with good information and helped you navigate thru these last fourteen months. Please
remember everyone has varying comfort levels in relation to COVID-19 or anything in general. Be courteous to others,
even if their views differ from yours. With that, thank you all for allowing us into your homes on Friday nights, be safe,
be positive and be kind to others. Good night and have a great weekend.

William Rosenblum
Chairman, Board of Selectmen



